



BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL

MEETING OF THE MARLBROOK TIP WORKING PARTY

FRIDAY 25TH JANUARY 2019 AT 10.00 A.M.

PARKSIDE COMMITTEE - PARKSIDE

Councillors: Councillors R. J. Deeming, B. T. Cooper, L. C. R. Mallett and C. B. Taylor

Officers: Ruth Bamford, Head of Planning and Regeneration
Tracy Lovejoy, Planning Lawyer

Resident

Representatives: Michael Adams, Baden Carlson/Michael Brooke, Paul Batchelor, Charlie Bateman, Ann Doyle, Roy Hughes and Sue Hughes

Other

Representatives: The Environment Agency, Lickey Hills Society, Lickey & Blackwell Parish Council and Catshill & North Parish Council

AGENDA

1. Apologies and Introductions
2. Update from the Environment Agency
3. Planning Update
4. Update from Worcestershire Regulatory Services
5. Any other questions from the audience not covered in the main body of the meeting
6. Dates for future meetings / frequency of future meetings
7. Terms of Reference (for information only) (Pages 1 - 2)

K. DICKS
Chief Executive

Parkside
Market Street
BROMSGROVE
Worcestershire
B61 8DA

16th January 2019

MARLBROOK TIP WORKING GROUP 2014

TERMS OF REFERENCE

MEMBERSHIP

District Council

- Councillor Kit Taylor (Chairman)
- Councillor Brian Cooper
- Councillor Luke Mallett
- Councillor John Ruck
- Kevin Dicks (Chief Executive)
- Ruth Bamford (Head of Planning & Regeneration)
- A representative from the Council's Legal Team

Residents: Michael Adams, Paul Batchelor, Charlie Bateman, Ron Brown, Ann Doyle, Roy Hughes and Sue Hughes

Other organisations

- A representative from Lickey & Blackwell Parish Council
- A representative from Catshill & North
- A representative from Lickey Hills Society

TERMS OF REFERENCE

- To receive and consider information from the Council and all other relevant agencies in relation to Marlbrook Tip.
- To seek clarification from the Environment Agency as to their role and future involvement of the site, including the status of the reservoir and any enforcement action to be taken against the land owner.
- In relation to future works at the site, to consider what checks and balances can be implemented to prevent any further over tipping at the site.
- For the group to receive any information from residents or the other local representatives in relation to any activities at the site.

MEETING ARRANGEMENTS

To be determined by the group at each meeting. Dependant on timescales in respect of information being received from the relevant agencies and confirmation from invitee's of their availability to attend future meetings.

It was agreed that Monitoring / Compliance / Funding would be a standard agenda item at every meeting.